
 

 

 

 

Attn: Elisabeth Graham 

Oregon Water Resources Department 

725 Summer St. NE, Suite A 

Salem, OR 97301 

 

Subject: Application G-19014 Revisions 

 

Based on the findings in the Groundwater Review completed by Mike Thoma on November 12, 2020, we 
are requesting some amendments to application G-19014 as agent for Fredrick David Haase and Linda 
Reed Haase. 

The original requested rate was found to have potential for substantial interference. We have revised the 
necessary application pages to reflect the new requested rate of 0.321 cfs combined for all uses (1% of 
80% natural flow per Mike Thoma’s groundwater review). Livestock use has been removed from the 
application. 

Well 1 was evaluated at 1300’ from the nearest surface water, Amazon Creek, in the groundwater review. 
A site visit and survey were conducted by Will McGill Surveying LLC on January 8, 2021 to locate the 
actual location of Wells 1, 2, and 3 as well as the edge of the surface water at Amazon Creek. Well 1 was 
found to be 1344’ and Well 2 was found to be 1514’ at the closest points respectively on Amazon Creek. 
Well 3 is significantly inside 1/4-mile of the surface water and has been removed from the application. 
The survey was completed during a high-water event. Points outside Haase property were collected from 
the most recent aerial photo to complete the data and confirm the >1/4-mile distance to Wells 1 and 2. See 
the attached map. 

Please also find the revised application pages attached and let us know if anything else is needed to 
proceed on G-19014. 

 

William E. McGill, CWRE 

 

 

Cc: Mike Thoma 

WILL MCGILL SURVEYING LLC 

15333 Pletzer Rd. SE 

Turner, OR 97392 

503-510-3026 

503-931-0210 

willmcgill.surveying@gmail.com 


